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1590 Support 

 

I’m firmly in favor of 1590 allowing people and families to return to the amazing water 

sports they’d long enjoyed on the river.  Overturning the nonsensical ban on a 

specific river user community and both fairly and properly sharing the river with all 

and saving loads of local business that support these activities 


